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INFORMATION UPDATE

TO: WVBCCSP Screening Providers

FROM: Charlene Hickman, Director
WVBCCSP/WISEWOMAN

DATE: December 8, 2023

RE: Sliding Fee Scale

Beginning June 30, 2024, the program will no longer provide sliding fee scale
information because it does not pertain to BCCSP. Please ensure that billing
and all other appropriate personnel are aware that patients should not be billed
for any services provided through this program. If you are unsure as to
whether the program will pay for a service, please contact the BCCSP office
prior to performing the service.

Patients should not be billed for screening and diagnostic services through
BCCSP as the purpose of the BCCSP is to provide free screening and diagnostic
services to low-income, uninsured and underinsured women. The sliding fee
scale is not for use with BCCSP.
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